
Dear Fit For Her Family,

We appreciate the support so many of you have shown us, and 

are also aware that many of you are experiencing hardship, 

during the season we all find ourselves in. While we are not 

physically able to be open, please take advantage of our online 

classes, that we are offering. Links to these can be found on our 

Facebook page, daily. As it relates to membership fees, we will 

not be drafting any accounts, going forward, until which time 

we can re-open. We are working very hard, to try to get our 

doors re-opened for you, by speaking with state government 

agencies. Please continue to remain safe and healthy. We miss 

you all, and cannot wait to see your smiling faces again! 

Sincerely,

Adana, Jason, Stephanie, and Jess


